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VIA UPLOAD TO KBWA(FM) OPIF 
 
Elizabeth E. Goldin 
Assistant Chief, Investigations & Hearings Division 
Enforcement Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission  
45 L Street NW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
 Re: EEO Audit of Station KBWA(FM)  
 
Dear Ms. Goldin: 
 
 Hope Media Group, licensee of noncommercial educational FM station KBWA, Brush, 
CO (Facility ID No. 54530) (“KBWA”), hereby responds to your EEO Audit Letter dated March 
22, 2024.  KBWA is the sole station in its station employment unit (the “Unit”). 
 

The Unit currently has fewer than five (5) full-time employees.  Therefore, the Unit is not 
required to have an EEO recruitment program.   
 
 Full-Time Employees:  The Unit has no full-time employees. 
 
 Pending or Resolved EEO Complaints:  There are no pending or resolved complaints 
involving the Unit during KBWA’s current license terms.   
 
 In accordance with Section 73.3526(e)(10) of the Commission’s rules, a copy of the EEO 
Audit Letter and this response are being placed in KBWA’s Online Public Inspection File. 
 
 Should any question arise in connection with this matter, please contact Hope Media 
Group’s counsel, Davina Sashkin, at (202) 383-3428, or by email at dsashkin@wbklaw.com. 
 
  
The undersigned officer of Hope Media Group does hereby declare under penalty of perjury that 
the foregoing information is true and correct. 
 
 

__________________________ 
Tim Dukes 
Chief Operating Officer 

 
 
 
 
 
 


